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Rob, I would suggest you contact the park directly on Monday at 843-873-0692. If you can't get
anyone at the park, you may call our central office at 803-734-0156. Thanks!
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South Carolina State Parks
at 19:52:30 on 8/27/2017 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Rob Beasley
at 19:52:30 on 8/27/2017 UTC
I am having a problem changing a date for a reservation in Givhans Ferry state
park. I already have a reservation for 8/31 thru 9/2. I want to add 8/30 but it will
not allow this change because my original reservation is there. And I can not
book less than 2 days

South Carolina State Parks
at 3:14:16 on 8/28/2017 UTC
Rob, I would suggest you contact the park directly on Monday at 843-873-0692.
If you can't get anyone at the park, you may call our central office at 803-734-
0156. Thanks!
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